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Michele King

From: Irena Stepanova <irenas@pacbell.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 10:13 PM
To: Board of Directors; Clerk of the Board
Subject: Comment of Pacheco Dam project

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Members of the Board:

I live in Mountain View, right next to the so called "retention basin" which is used for the sunken baseball field.

Let me tell you - we have seen two extremely wet seasons since the basin was constructed, and so far nothing happened.
| can't imagine more "wet" season that this one we are living through right now.

All | can say - Valley Water spent $50,000,000.00+ million on absolutely nothing, for no reason at all!

And yes, Mountain View baseball team could play and exercise at the grade level.

And now you are trying to convince everybody that you really need Pacheco Dam project?

Why?

Stop wasting our money please!

Irena Stepanova,
Registered Architect
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